
To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Melissa Tarbet, Director of Business Services

Subject: Consider Approval of Various Donations

Date: January 13, 2025

• A Brush Above Services, LLC donated $1,600.00 to be distributed $400.00 each 
to the student activity funds for Marcy, Moss, Washington and Goliad. 

• The Cal Ripken, Sr. Foundation STEM Center Project has donated materials, 
installation and training for a STEM Center at Moss Elementary School. The 
resources, lab set-up and training being donated are valued at $22,593.58

• Any additional donations received by the date of the Board Meeting.
   

Recommendation: I recommend accepting the above mentioned donation(s).


